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Three levels of government have come together to invest in the future of early childhood

education in Ontario, with a focus on training and the retention of educators locally. 

Seneca’s School of Early Childhood Education (ECE) and Faculty of Continuing Education is

receiving $3 million as part of the Child Care and Early Years Workforce Funding. These

funds are being used to establish an ECE bursary program that will be available to students

through to the Fall 2023 Term.

Read more about the funding.
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